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A message from your
President

Without a regular club meeting this month,
it may seem like we have taken a break, but
that couldn’t be further from the truth. We

had two big events this month with the 4th of
July Parade and the Rotary picnic with

Daybreakers. Both events showcased all the
right things about this club - excitement,

commitment, impact , friendship and fun.
On top of that, committees are all charging
ahead with plans for the rest of the year. I

encourage you to join in if you haven’t
already. 








I’m so proud of where we are and where we are

going! See you Aug 1st where Teresa Wippel from My
Edmonds News will be our guest speaker.”






Our new member Ashley
and her sons joined the

fun.
Robbie and Elise get the

bird ready

How much do we love these two
goofballs?

Rob and Brian getting ready to march 



And here we go!!!

Maggie P. drove our own Grand Marshall - Joan Longstaff



Thanks to all who marched and showed your Rotary spirit.



Members of the vocational Committee getting
the new Rotary year off to a good start 

Rotary recognizes the importance of all
skills and occupations. The Vocational

Service committee encourages the club
to recognize and promote high ethical

standards in each member’s chosen
profession. A Rotary Professional life
and vocational service go together.

Maggie K., Brad and Eng



Community Table at EWC



As has been our tradition
for years, The Daybreakers

joined Rotary Club of
Edmonds for our annual

picnic at City Park,
featuring salmon on the

BBQ



Karen Shively and
Alison Pence enjoy a
quiet conversation



A rare Jim Dasher sighting!!


